THANK YOU POSTDOCS
To Dr Shuo Li, Newcastle University
For: Thank you Dr Li for being an active and enthusiastic researcher and for conducting cutting-edge research in Intelligent Transport Systems. Dr Li led a study which showed the delay and deterioration in driving when older drivers have to take back control of the highly automated vehicle in difficult conditions.
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